Chesley Memorial Library Trustees Meeting 

August 19, 2016
Present:  Gale Tobbe (GT), Margaret Walker (MW), Betty Smith (BAS), Donna Bunker (DB), Librarian
Pat Vaillancourt (PV), Norma Heroux (NH).
Guest: Joe Gunter, Town Administrator

Absent: Alice Gilchrist
Recorder:   Margaret J. Walker, Secretary 
	TOPIC
	DISCUSSION
	ACTION

	Call to order
Town Administrator
Facilities update (parking lot, side entrance, windows)
Credit card policy
Minutes 

Treasurer’s report
Director’s report

Open House: September 10, 2016

September is National Library Card Sign up Month

Expenditure report

Old Business: 

Church

Old photocopier

CIP/Five Year Plan
Motion lights

Doors/keys/panic bar
1,000 Books Before Kindergarten

Volunteer policy

New Business:

Budget

Emails

Flag

GeoInsight

Paralibrarian Certification

Plant Sale
Volunteer request
Web statistics
Trustee Manual
White Mountain Community College (profile)
Non –public Session pursuant to RSA 91-A

T-shirts

Compliment


	10:15am 
Reviewed and discussed town functions and holiday hours. DB shared that the library does onsite and offsite programs on a regular basis. 
Joe Gunter reviewed and discussed: Side entrance/Deck bid awarded to Lambert Carpentry. Storm window bids are still pending. Front walk cement repair is pending. Parking lot review will occur shortly.
Joe Gunter will discuss obtaining a Library Credit Card with the Selectmen.

Motion BAS/ 2nd GT accepted as corrected

Accepted as written. 
Reviewed and discussed. 
Reviewed and discussed. 
Reviewed and discussed.
GT will develop a Warrant Article narrative for review at the next meeting. 
Joe Gunter asked DB to send an email to all departments to see if anyone could use the old photocopier.

Meeting 8/24/16 9am scheduled to discuss the CIP/5 year plan.
DB presented estimate received from O-Bees Electric for $800.00. Reviewed and discussed installation and payment plans.

Estimate from Adams Lock reviewed and discussed. Expenditure of $980.00 planned this fiscal year.

August 18, 2016 program at Northwood School was very successful.

Tabled to September meeting.
Meeting with Selectmen scheduled for October 4, 2016.

Laptop and public access desk top additions reviewed and discussed for purchase in September.

DB encourages all members to have an email. 

Reviewed and discussed.

GT signed access agreement for water testing. 

Trustees encourage staff to work towards certification. 
Miranda has suggested a plant sale fundraiser. Trustees will discuss with the Friends.
Recent request received. DB contacted the volunteer and has not heard back.

Data reviewed as provided by Val

DB has new manuals if Trustees wish to review.

Reviewed and discussed survey request.

12:15pm- Motion to go into Non-public Session pursuant to RSA 91-A to discuss personnel and patron issues.  BAS/2nd GT Unanimous.

12:53-Motion to return to Public Session. BAS/ 2nd GT. Unanimous.

Reviewed and discussed. 
DB commented on her thankfulness to the Trustees for their support of Library programs.
	No action


	 Adjournment


	Move to adjourn BAS, 2nd GT. Unanimous.
	Adjourned at 1:00 pm

	 Next meeting scheduled for August 24, 2016 at 9am to develop CIP/5 year plan and personnel job descriptions.

	
	Margaret J. Walker

Secretary


